
EDITORIAL FOR FLEET MAGAZINE 
 

COLLINGHAM BUSINESS CLUB UPDATE 
 
The April meeting of Collingham Business Club gave way on this occasion to an open public 
meeting, at which local resident Marc Woods was the guest speaker.. 
 
Held in the splendid refurbished lounge of Collingham Football Club, the meeting took place 
on the evening of Wednesday, 12th April and attracted a mixed audience, of all ages, of more 
than 60 attendees.  During his highly entertaining and amusing presentation, Marc took us 
through his life-journey from contracting cancer at the age of 17, to becoming a multi gold 
medal winning para-Olympics swimmer, and multi medal-winner at European and World 
Championships. 
  
Always a useful swimmer, Marc explained the determination, drive and effort needed to 
achieve these many successes, coupled with the goal-achievement lessons learned on the 
way which are equally applicable to everyday life.  Particular highlights of the evening were 
video clips of the Atlanta and Sidney Olympic games, which Marc used to pinpoint the 
marginal differences between gold and silver medal results. 
 
The success of the evening can be gauged by the many attendees and their children who 
took the opportunity to thank Marc personally for his presentation, which was very much 
appreciated by all those fortunate enough to attend. 
 
Business Club meetings are held between 6:00pm and 7:00pm on the second Wednesday 
of every month (excluding August & December), with the next meeting taking place on 10th 
May. All meetings are free to attend, and are open to anyone from the Collingham area with 
an interest in business matters. 
 
For Club information, please contact terrynash@gusto-uk.com 


